

Principal: Mrs Rachel Friedmann, LLB (Hons)(Lond)

10th May 2010

Mr. Scott Burke Cosmic Volunteers 411 Shurs Lane Philadelphia Pennsylvania 19128 USA

Dear Scott,

On behalf of all of us at Elsa High School, including our parents and the Governing body, I would like to thank you very much for indeed your part in the wonderfully successful first educational visit for our G6 & G7 students. All the feedback I have received has been positive, and I know you worked way beyond the call of duty in more than one area in order to ensure the best outcome.

Michael and the rest of the staff very much enjoyed working together with you and I would be more than happy to recommend your organisation to other schools.

It was great meeting you and I look forward to welcoming you back to Elsa High School in the future.

wedner

Warm regards.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Rachel Friedmann

Principal

Carmel School Association

Elsa High School